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February 23, 2016 

Dear Senator Leahy, Senator Sanders & Representative Welch,  
 
We, the undersigned members of the Vermont Legislature, wish to express our gratitude for your 
ongoing commitment to defend Vermont’s food labeling bill. Act 120, signed into law two years 
ago, was a landmark disclosure requirement for food produced with genetic engineering that was 
overwhelmingly supported by our shared constituents. It was yet another example of how our 
small state can show transformative leadership on important issues. Act 120 is in keeping with 
Vermonters’ strong connection to the land and sustainable food systems, states’ rights to act as 
laboratories of democracy, religious liberty, and freedom of information in an open marketplace. 
It significantly advances our State’s important interests in public health, environmental 
protection, and preventing consumer confusion. 
 
Many of the large food manufacturers and chemical companies would like the federal 
government to set limits on the public’s access to information. However, companies routinely 
change their labels in response to government regulation or public pressure without negatively 
impacting their business or the public at large. Recently, Campbell Soup Company joined those 
others, showing that it is truly in the best interest of the public and the industry to provide 
consumers with the information they need.    
 
We respectfully request that you continue to oppose efforts that would compromise or 
effectively negate any state’s right to require factual, non-controversial information on 
food packaging or retail containers. If a national standard is proposed, we would only be 
satisfied if it required mandatory labeling in clear and accurate language directly on the package 
or within sight, and is not reliant on voluntary disclosures, QR codes, smartphones, internet 
service, or any other alternative that would obstruct or otherwise infringe on the consumer’s 
ability to immediately access information at the point of selection. 
 
We are more than willing to discuss these issues with you or your staff if you have any further 
questions. Thank you for your service to the people of Vermont!       
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Undersigned Members of the Vermont House & Senate 
 
 
 
CC: US Senate Agriculture, Nutrition, and Forestry Committee 
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